
Are you enthusiastic about education and 
supporting your community? Do you have 
some time to commit? 
 
If so, you may be just the person we need! 

 
Hiltingbury Infant School is looking for an enthusiastic and committed 

individual to join our Governing Body as a Parent Governor. It's a 

fascinating and rewarding voluntary role which offers a great 

opportunity to contribute to your local community, and to help give our 

children the best possible start in life. There is a time commitment of 

approximately 12 meetings per year, plus occasional visits to the school 

in between meetings.   

Governors come from all walks of life and we encourage diversity 

within the team. As part of our team, you need to both support and 

challenge the school. Governors need to ask questions to the school to 

help investigate how it is performing. Although experience in education 

is not essential, it would enhance the strength of our team.  You need 

to be able to work effectively as part of a team, think strategically and 

be keen to make a positive difference. We are particularly looking for 

people with a financial or educational background to enhance the 

expertise within our two committees which are Finance, Building and 

Resources and Standards and Improvement.  
 

Register your interest or arrange to meet to find out more by contacting Amy 

Ingram, Chair of Governors, at adminoffice@hiltingbury-inf.hants.sch.uk 

 
Our closing date for applications is Thursday 18th January 2024. 

We look forward to hearing from you!  
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